
From: marilyn madrone
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: vote to prohibit new gas stations in Seb
Date: Sunday, April 03, 2022 10:24:37 AM

Dear Mary,
Please convey to the five City Council Members my support for a motion to revise
zoning to restrict any new gas stations that might be in the pipeline.

Thank you.
Marilyn Madrone
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